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Welcome!  
We'd like to welcome the following new 

members to the Sevakeen family: 

1.  Jason & Alison Thompson and their 

girls: Bella, Eliza, and Charlee! 

 
 

 

 

Swimming Pool Info. 
Ohio’s Department of Health has released 

some guidelines for Local and Public Pools.  The 

following are ones that are applicable to us and 

therefore we will be following them  

this summer. 

1. The restrooms will be cleaned and 

sanitized on a daily basis. 

2. There will be no shared objects.  This 

includes chairs and toys.  Any toys left 

at the end of the day will be discarded 

by the lifeguards.  You will also need to 

bring a chair with you to the pool.   

3. Please take all your items home with you 

and discard your trash when you are 

leaving. 

 

 

Snack Shack 
This will be open this year but will be operated 

by our Lifeguards.  There will just be the basic 

snacks and drinks.  You will also still be able to 

purchase day passes for your guests there. 
 

 

 

Congratulations Graduates!! 
We would like to congratulate all 

the members of the Class of 2021 

and wish them  

Good Luck in their future 

endeavors!  Congratulations!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer is almost here! 
Along with this newsletter you will find your 

2021 Membership card.  If you did not receive 

yours, that means you have an outstanding 

balance.  If you have any questions regarding 

your balance, please contact the office.   

  

Please bring your membership card with you 

when you pick up your swim bands!  Also, 

remember to wear these when you are down at 

the pool.  This is how the lifeguards can 

identify members  

from non-members.  Thank you! 

 

 

Mark your calendars! 
This year the 4th of July lands on a Sunday.  

Therefore, we will be celebrating on  

Saturday, July 3rd!   

Start getting your sand sculpture designs 

ready and rounding up your  

canoe-race team mates! 

 

 

Lifeguards  
Sevakeen is currently looking 

for Lifeguards for the 

upcoming summer. If you or 

anyone you know is interested 

in obtaining more information 

or completing an application, 

please contact Carolyn in the office at 

330.537.8679 or at secretary@sevakeen.com 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Meeting 
The next board meeting is May 16, 2021 at 

6:00 pm at the clubhouse. 
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